
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Attention Residents of Weathersfield Service Group VI 
 
The Board of Directors, via your property management with Mill House 
Properties, has directed our company to notify residents that we will be 
pressure washing community buildings, garages, and front stoops in your 
community  June 17th – June 27th.  Weather Permitting. WE WILL NOT WORK 
WEEKENDS.  
 
PREPARATION: Please help us ensure the best wash result possible by 
temporarily removing ALL potted plants, grills, cloth furniture, electronics, and 
breakable décor on your porches, balconies, and patios prior to your service 
date. We ask that you keep your windows and doors securely closed. If you have 
a locking gate, please ensure it is unlocked on your service date or we may not 
be able to fully access your unit.  

 
Use this link to view details and the wash schedule for your community. 

 

SORprojects.com/Weathersfield-Service-Group-VI-2024 
 

Want to know more? A detailed view of our process and disclaimers can be 
found here, along with answers to frequently asked questions: 
www.southernor.com/more. 
 
We look forward to providing you a crisp, clean, and courteous result.  Thank 
you in advance for your cooperation. 
 
Steve Patrick 
Senior Account Manager 
(919) 345-3830 
SPatrick@SouthernOutdoorRestoration.com 


